
September Update 

OHA Labor Working Group 

 

 

At the conference, we are organizing a Friday morning informational picket in solidarity with 

hotel workers that will take place outside of the Renaissance from 7 am to 8:30 am. (The 

Program Committee kindly moved up the first sessions of that morning 30 minutes to facilitate 

participation.) In addition, we are urging annual meeting participants to wear solidarity t-shirts 

and bumper stickers during the duration of the conference. (T-shirts and bumpers tickers will 

be available for sale at the annual meeting.)  

We will also be convening a special OHA Labor Forum Saturday morning between 8:30 and 

11:45 at the International Association of Machinists union hall at 319 W. Broadway (just three 

blocks from the conference hotel) that will include the latest information about the labor 

situation at the Renaissance.  

For information on how to get involved, please contact Labor Working Group chair, Paul 

Ortiz, ortizprof@gmail.com. 
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